
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Easter 
break, albeit a little wet. Fingers crossed we start to see the sun a little more 
over the coming weeks. We are very much looking forward to running as 
many of our usual summer term activities as possible this term.   
A huge welcome to Mr Holloway, our new site controller, who joined us this 
week.  
 

Coming home next week will be our Curriculum Overviews which outline the 
learning taking place in school in the summer term in each year group.  
 

It has been lovely to hear what the children have been up to over the Easter 
break. Please don’t forget that if children have any medals, certificates,  
trophies or awards for out of school achievements they would like us to 
share in our Celebration Assembly, please send them into school on a  
Thursday, ready for Assembly on a Friday morning.  
 

Please could we ask that children do not bring fidget toys into school with 
them unless these have been agreed as part of their provision with either 
your child’s class teacher, Miss Chick, Miss Stock or Mrs Baker.  
 

Whilst the children can continue to wear their winter school uniform 
throughout the academic year, children also have the option, now we are in 
the summer term, of switching to our summer uniform - red and white 
checked dresses, or black shorts with a white shirt or polo shirt, but without 
a school tie. 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 
Miss S E Hunter, 
Headteacher 
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Attendance  
 

Our minimum attendance target is 96.5%. Please help us to  
ensure your child receives the best education by attending 

school regularly and being on time.  
  

Our whole school attendance for the last week of term was 
89.4% which is unfortunately well below our target!  

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE AWARD: 
The class with the highest attendance across 
the whole school the last week of term was 
Owls with 96.4% attendance! Well done to 
Owls 
 

 

  

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIALS (Ferny Croft June 2024/

PGL Liddington Oct 2024): 

Please ensure you have made all payments 

due to date for the residential trips.   

 

REMINDER: WE ARE A  NUT FREE SCHOOL: 

Please can we remind you that we are nut free 

school, please do not send your child to school 

with any nuts or any food that may contain 

nuts such as chocolate spread or protein bars 

as we have children and members of staff with 

severe nut allergies.       

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Wed 24th April  - Rabbits Class Assembly  
Mon 6th May - Bank Holiday SCH CLOSED 
Wed 22nd May - School Photographer, Class/
Year 6 Photographs NEW 
Mon 13th to Fri 17th May—Year 6 SATS  
Wed 15th May  - Robins Class Assembly  
Thurs 16th May  - Census Day  
Mon 27th to Fri 31st May—HALF TERM  
Mon 3rd to Fri 7th June—Year 6 Residential 
NEW 
Wed12th June - Butterflies Class Assembly 
NEW 

NOTICEBOARD 

WELCOME BACK 

 

Beechwood Primary School  
Ambleside Close 
Woodley 
Reading  
Berkshire 
RG5 4JJ      Telephone: 0118 9695976 
Email:office-beechwood@fraysacademytrust.org 

 
 

STAR PUPILS 
WILL CONTINUE 

NEXT WEEK  

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/alphablocks/

